IN THE SUPERIOR COURT OF THE STATE OF
WASHINGTON
COUNTY OF SNOHOMISH

AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLICATION
In the Matter of
UTILITIES & TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

STATE OF WASHINGTON
SS.

- COUNTY OF SNOHOMISH

MYONE A APOLISTA being first duly sworn, on oath deposes
and says that she is a clerk at the STANWOOD/CAMANQ
NEWS, a weekly newspaper. That said newspaper is a legal
newspaper of general circulation and it is now and has been for
more than six months prior to the date of publication hereinafter
referred to, published in the English language continuously as a
weekly newspaper in Stanwood, Snohomish County, Washing-
ton, and it is now and during all of said time was printed in an
office maintained at the aforesaid place of publication of said
newspaper. That the said STANWOOD/CAMANO NEWS was on
the 16th day of June 1941, approved as a legal newspaper by
the Superior Court of said Snohomish County.
That the annexed is a true copy of NOTICE OF PETITION TO
CLOSE LOGAN RD/ 292"° ST RAILROAD CROSSING, as it
was published in the regular issue (and not in supplement form)
of said weekly newspaper commencing and ending on the 27T
day of JANUARY, 2009 and that said newspaper was regularly
distributed to its subscribers during all of said period. That the full
amount of the fee at the rate of $7.50 per column
inch for each insertion. :

Subscribed and sworh to before me this 2
JANUARY, 2009. :

Notary lic in and for the State of Washlngt
Camano Island, Washington. '
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PUBLIC NOTICE
“Logen Road/292nd Street -
- Highway- -Rail Grade
' .7 .Crossing :

" BNSF Railway Co. has filed:

a petition with the Utilities and

{" Transportation ", Commission

If you would like to comment'
on j_this petition, e-mail your .
comments to comments@utc, -

~wa.gov-or send your written
) comments to; - . .
" David Danner, Dlrectorand .
" -+~ Exacutive Secretary - -
- Unlmes & Transportatlon Com-

' mission

. PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA

'98504-7250 .
" Please" include our refer-
ence number, TR-090121. You

" must submit your comments by

February 11, 2009. If you have
questlons about the proposed
petition, call John Cupp at (360)

~ 664-1113 or send him an e-mait
.. at jcupp@utc.wa.gov

PUBLISHED IN THE STAN-
WOOD/CAMANO NEWS JAN.
27, 2009.




